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You have received an email from Ethan Smith via the City of Victoria website feedback form 

Name: Ethan Smith 

Email: 

Topic: Development Services 

Phone: 

Address: 205- 2310 Trent St Victoria BC 

Message: I’m not sure what email is the correct contact, so I’d appreciate if you would forward this to the correct 

contact!  

——————————————— 

I would like to voice my support for the development proposal at 937 View St, as it is a high density project that will 

yield a large number of rental units in the city’s center. I have reviewed the most recent revised plans and find them to 

be a good fit for the urban landscape in Victoria, and believe the terraced design of the building will yield further visual 

interest for the Victoria skyline. Furthermore, in reducing on-site parking, this project requires less energy intensive 

methods for development, and supports the notion of housing for the growing number of car-free individuals who 

prefer to use public transit and active transportation methods. Please approve this project as soon as possible and help 

relieve the immense housing crisis this city is currently facing.  

Regards, 

Ethan Smith 

Date: Monday, January 24, 2022 2:21:18 PM 
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